
NFAF Meeting 13 September 2021 

Report from Wiltshire Countryside Access Forum Meeting 29/06/21 

Some significant points. 

1. Richard Broadhead the Senior Officer working with the CAF has retired. 

2. Maintenance of rights of way.  

Concerns were expressed.  

Staffing is an issue as are ploughing and cropping issues. 

3. Rural Crime. 

There is illegal use of some rights of way. In particular for poaching and hare coursing. 

 


